

Graham Burgess Chief Executive

Town Hall Brighton Street Wallasey Wirral Merseyside CH44 8ED Tel: 0151-691 8589

Fax: 0151-691 8583

Email: grahamburgess@wirral.gov.uk

to Mr Ian Campbell MD FRCS FRCR

date

7 March 2014

my ref your ref GB3048.DOC/DC/35.4

Dear Mr Campbell

RISKS TO CHILD AND ADULT PEDESTRIANS AND LEGALITY OF FOOTWAY PARKING

Thank you for your letter of 27 February together with enclosed form.

I have referred this matter to Mark Smith, Head of Environment and Regulation who leads of issues relating to highways, who will respond to the concerns you have raised on my behalf as soon as possible.

I have asked to be copied in to his response to you.

grahan Burgess

Yours sincerely

Graham Burgess Chief Executive